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Parents' Notes: 
 

• It's hard to believe that it is already April! Please remember to send in appropriate 
outer-wear for your child daily; we are outside a half-hour per day, weather 
permitting. 

• The preschool will be closed for Spring Break Monday, April 10th through 
Monday, April 17th. Classes will resume on Tuesday, April 18th.   

• FYI - the chapel leader and the preschool uses the Spark Story Bible to teach it’s 
lessons. This is something that you may want to consider purchasing if you would 
like to reinforce the lessons your children are learning at preschool.  

• We currently have a few spots left in our two’s class and in our 2-day three’s 
class. The remaining classes are full with waiting lists. If your plans have 
changed, please let me know as soon as possible.  

• Remember, no sippy cups, umbrellas, or rolling backpacks. This is a good time of the 
year to review policies and procedures found in the preschool handbook passed out 
at Open House and found on our page of the church's website.  

• The fours’ classes will be headed to the Brooks Center on Friday, April 7th to see a 
performance of “Brown Bear, Brown Bear & Other Treasured Stories.” Please 
return your child’s permission slip by Friday, March 31st. 

• Please try and have your child here on time. School starts at 9:00, with drop-off 
from 8:45 – 9:00. 

• Pick-up starts at 11:45 and concludes by 11:55 most days. Due to an increased 
number of children being picked up late repeatedly, we are instituting a policy of 
charging $1/minute for getting here after 12 noon. Picking your child up late is 
disruptive to not only your child, but to the teachers and their schedules. Time 
after the children are gone is used for meetings, classroom clean-up and set up for 
the following day. Please be prepared to pay this penalty if you have received a 
letter.  

• Please remember to share days off with your children’s babysitters and caregivers. 
 
Needed supplies: antibacterial hand wipes. 


